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X-Mark Pro Trigger Assembly 2/06/2007 

Based on information obtained from Steve Perniciaro and John Balio: 

The X-Mark Pro fire controls are being phased into production. 

There is no cut off date where Remington changed to this fire control from its standard 
fire control. 

This is an add use change over. We will continue to use the standard fire control until we 
have exhausted the inventory and the new system is on all variations of the Model 700 
and Model 7 firearms. 

We started bu1lding rifles in production with the first X-Mark Pro fire controls in 
November of2006 The first rifles were the stainless variety December of2006, was 
about a 50/50 split. January 2007 was about an 80/20 split. We will continue to build a 
limited number ofM/700 SPS and SPS stainless into the 2nd quarter of2007. 

Carbon M/7's and M/700 LH rifles have not had the X-Mark Pro fire controls installed 
yet, the current plan is to begin these sometime after mid-year 2007. 

To determine if the rifle has the standard fire control or the X-Mark Pro fire control it 
would be necessary to examine the rifle. 
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